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From: Thomas Roese <treehse440@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 2:39 PM
To: Testimony
Cc: Thomas Roese
Subject: Redistributing testimony

Dear Redistricting Committee: 
 
Thank you for allowing me to have input into the redistricting and development of maps.  
 
While it’s difficult to testify in person because of employment requirements, I appreciate this opportunity.  
 
A few things concern me.  
 
It was stated at a recent hearing that The Voting Rights Act was NOT considered when creating the latest 
Republican proposed maps. The Constitution clearly states this is a violation. 
 
Voters (after much work) passed in overwhelming numbers that WE demand a stop to gerrymandering. You 
can’t ignore us.  
 
I have watched as much of the redistricting meetings and testimonies as I could, and feel that the wishes of the 
voters are blatantly being ignored.  
 
I’m tired of not being listened to!  
 
Please stop the Ohio tradition of blatant gerrymandering! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas R. Roese 
10803 Watercress Road 
Strongsville, Ohio 44149 
440-666-2419 
 
 
 
 


